
Customer Service is Our #1 Priority 

After hour contact – 274-0554 

 
Office Hours 

 Tuesdays      9:30 am - 3:30 pm 

 Wednesdays 9:30 am - 3:30 pm 

 Thursdays    9:30 am - 3:30 pm 

         Telephone:  570-758- 3615  Fax:  570-758- 5465 

Website:  LMTMA.COM 

 

UNSOLICITED MAIL 

There have been reports of our customers receiving unsolicited mail concerning the 

replacement of your water lines.  Please note that the Lower Mahanoy Township 

Municipal Authority has not asked any company to contact our customers.  If you have 

any questions or have been contacted by such a company, please let our office know 

immediately so that we may check this out. 

 

DAMAGE 

Please contact the Authority Office immediately at 570-758-3615 if you discover that 

damage has occurred on either the water or wastewater system so that the proper repairs 

can be scheduled.  The Authority would like to say thanks to those people who have 

taken the time to report damage and/or leaks.  It is greatly appreciated.  Recently there 

have been two major leaks in the water system that have needed repairs.  Repairs were 

made on Hickory Road and on Strawberry Alley. 

 

POOL FILLING  

If a consumer desires to fill or add water (300 gallons or more) to a swimming pool, the 

consumer must contact the Authority or its operator to obtain the written permission as to 

the time, date and amount of water which the consumer may use to fill or add to the pool 

and any restrictions that may be placed upon the water service at that time.  If the 

consumer violates this provision, the water service to the property may immediately be 

terminated without prior notice and in addition, the violator shall be subject to the 

payment for the cost for termination or restoration of service, the actual or estimated 

amount of water used and a penalty of $300 for damage to the water system.  For more 

information, consumers may either contact the Municipal Office at 758-3615 or the plant 

operator at 274-0554 or you may send a request through our website under the customer 

service heading on the left of the webpage.  

 

RESURFACING OR CEMENTING 

The Authority would like to remind all its customers that if you are planning to resurface 

your driveway, cement new sidewalks or any other work that would come in contact with 

your water or wastewater service lines, you must contact our operator at 274-0554 at least 

48 hours in advance of the work to be performed on your property. 

 

 


